
May 7, 2013 

Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
100 N. Andrews Ave., 8th Floor 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
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RE: May 7th Second Reading of Assessment Ordinance 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commission: 
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I respectively request that tonight's second reading of the assessment ordinance be 
deferred to June 4, 2013 at 6:00p.m. when the first reading of the resolution is heard. 

We have some community members that are requesting additional language be added 
to the ordinance and in deference to them, we would like to meet with City staff and legal 
to discuss. 

I appreciation your consideration wit this matter. 

cc: Lee Feldman 
Diana Alarcon 
John Milledge 
Eric Hersh 
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